
The Community Resource Centre is looking for volunteers to do a 
few simple tax returns.  If this is something you can help with we 
would love to hear from you! Call or text Julie at 204.685.2977 or 
email communityrc@hotmail.com.  Thank you for your support.

Annual church Campout will be at Sprucewoods, July 17-19, Speaker
will be Matt Martens. If anyone has an account with Parks reservation 
services that could be used to book campsites, please speak to Roxie.

*************************************************
******
Church Contacts:

Church Website – westendchurch.ca
Church Office – 204-685-2092
Pastor Myron Friesen -204-871-4796
Pastor Matt Beutler – 204-996-7724
Bulletin (Melody Buhler) – 204-870-2803
Email contacts: Church/Pastors – westend@mymts.net Bulletin – 
bulletin2go@gmail.com

*********************************************************
**** 

Offering Schedule March
March 1 – Local Fund 
March 8 - Local Missionary Fund
March 15 – Local Fund
March 22 – Local Fund
March 29 – Local Fund       

February 23, 2020

Westend Community Church Mission Statement

We purpose to be a spirit led community that draws
people to Christ,  and helps them grow to be effective

servants of the Lord.”

Welcome and Announcements 

Praise & Worship – Thrive Worship

Offering – Local Fund

Offertory – 

Sharing and Prayer

Music Ministry – Dale

Children’s Church

Message – “From the Palace to the Pasture”

                       --Pastor Myron                                                                   

Closing Song

Benediction

Today – Pancake lunch fundraiser for the youth mission trip to 
Cochrane, AB. Everyone welcome.

Note: Pastor Myron will be away in Toronto this week but can be 
reached on his cell phone.

mailto:bulletin2go@gmail.com
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Reminder – Senior smile and ride shuttle service. Call Dean at 204-
871-1175 if you would like to use this service.

Baptism Classes - Anyone interested please contact Pastor Myron or 
Pastor Matt.

****************** This Week *********************

Wednesday         - 7:30 p.m. Prayer Meeting
Feb. 26  

Thursday            - 7:30 p.m. Bridal shower for Kara 
 Feb. 27                  Martens at the church. All Ladies
                               Welcome.
                                         
Friday               - 7:30 p.m. Youth at the church
Feb. 28               food group 4
                            

Kindergarten Open House  - at Austin Christian Academy on 
Thursday, February 27 at 9:00am.  Children who will be 5 years old by
December 31st, 2020 are invited to join us and bring their parents 
along for a visit too!  Please call the school at (204) 637-2303 if you 
have any questions. 

Next Sunday – We will be celebrating communion and hearing report 
from Brad & Karissa about their trip to Greece  during the morning 
service.

*************** Upcoming Events **************

Valley View Hill Schedule – Our church is responsible for March 6-8. 
Please contact Karlito @204-871-2875 if you are able to help.

Fundraising Banquet  - in support of Prairie Pregnancy support 
centre. March 7, 2020, See poster for details.

MDS Team – Leaving March 12 and returning March 22. Team 
members-Dean, Ethan, Adrian, Gary, Sarah, Henry, Susan, Karlito , 
Michael, Wayne, Pete, Ed, Marge ,Patrick, Alana.
                                                                                                                  
Youth trip to Cochrane AB  - March 28-April 4 - We have been 
invited to join Bow Valley Baptist church in their local church 
ministry. Please pray for our group as we prepare.

Connect     College and Career     e  vent    Friday, March 13th at Valley 
View Bible Camp. Starts at 5:30 PM and goes till 10 PM. Come out for
a fun evening of tubing, food, and fellowship! $10/person includes 
supper, snacks, and tubing fees. Contact Michael +1 204-574-8097 for 
more info. and to RSVP

Ladies Rally and opportunity – As part of the AGC ladies rally in 
Somerset this year, there will be a “Second Hand Store”, with the 
proceeds going towards the Hermas family. As our church is helping to
bring them over, we have been asked to collect items to donate to the 
sale. If you have anything you would like to donate to this project, 
please give it to Claudette and she will see that it gets to the ladies in 
Somerset. Anyone is welcome to donate items. Suggested items would 
be clothing, kitchen items and small décor items. Nothing big as the 
buyer would need to take it home that day.


